
PINE RUSH VILLAS 
MAINTENANCE 

MARCH 23, 2018 
 
THE COMMON AREA OF THE BUILDINGS WILL 
BE POWER WASHED AND PAINTED OVER THE 
NEXT FEW MONTHS.  WE REQUEST YOUR 
PATIENCE AND COOPERATION AS THIS 
PROCESS IS HAPPENING. NOTICES WILL BE 
POSTED ON YOUR BUILDING WHEN THE 
PAINTING WILL BE DONE. 
 
WE ARE ALSO REQUESTING THAT OWNERS 
TAKE THIS TIME TO DO MAINTENANCE TO 
THEIR FRONT DOORS, IF NEEDED.  THERE ARE 
A LOT OF DOORS THAT NEED THIS 
MAINTENANCE.  SOME JUST NEED CLEANING 
AND OTHERS NEED PAINT. (WHITE PAINT) 
 
WE APPRECIATE YOUR COOPERATION AND 
ASSISTANCE IN THIS PROCESS. 
 
THANK YOU 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
PINE RUSH VILLAS 


